
November 4, 2019 
 
 
Dear Friends of Rotary: 
 
This is a letter requesting a donation from your company for our annual Pinellas Park Rotary Club 
Bowl-A-Thon, Silent Auction and Raffle.  Our 33rd annual fundraiser will be held March 7, 2020 at 
Seminole Lanes, 8668 Park Blvd., Seminole, Florida. 
 
We need your support to make this a success.  Whatever goods or services you provide would make 
a splendid contribution.  In the past, we have had gift baskets, gift certificates for dinners, hair cuts, 
cruises, brake work, or theme parks.  We hope you will consider our request for prize donations to be 
used for our silent auction and raffle.  Please inform us as to the value of your gift for auctioning 
purposes.  Great or small, we appreciate it all. 
 
Your contribution will support Rotary’s work with the Morning Star School for Exceptional Children, 
the Boy’s and Girl’s Club of Pinellas Park, the Pinellas Park Library, Special Olympics, S4TL 
(Seminar For Tomorrow’s Leaders), the Student of the Month Awards (Dixie Hollins High School - 
Pinellas Park High School – Richard Sanders School), two St. Petersburg College scholarships, 
Adopt – a – Road Project, Ronald Mc Donald House Meals Service and Pinellas Park Girls Inc. Every 
year at Christmas time, our Rotary Club provides food baskets to the needy of Pinellas Park. We also 
contribute heavily to worldwide projects for polio-plus and a food program for the poor in Haiti. These 
are just some of the examples of worthy causes and projects to which our club contributes.   
 
Please send your donation to Rotary Club of Pinellas Park, P.O. Box 206, Pinellas Park, FL 33780, or 
please call us at 727-397-6490 and we will be happy to meet you in person and pick up your gift. 
 
Please help us to help them. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kevin Krauss , Bowl-A-Thon Chairman     Meeting: 
727-397-6490        Every Thursday 
Email: kevin@seminolelanes.com      12:15 P.M. 
Janet Waddell, Secretary       Banquet Masters 
727-688-6932        13355 49th St. No. 
Email: janetw6922@yahoo.com      Clearwater, Florida 
           
           

mailto:janetw6922@yahoo.com


 
November 4, 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Friend of Rotary: 
 
We call upon the business leaders in Pinellas County each year to support our Pinellas Park Rotary 
Club’s Bowl-A-Thon, Silent Auction and Raffle.  By doing so, you enable the Rotary to fund some very 
worthwhile organizations as you can see by the enclosed card. 
 
Our 33rd annual fundraiser will be held on March 7, 2020 at Seminole Lanes, 8668 Park Blvd., 
Seminole, Florida. 
 
As a lane sponsor, your donation of $50.00 will enable our Rotary Club to support the Morning Star 
School for Exceptional Children, the Boy’s and Girl’s Club of Pinellas Park, the Pinellas Park Library, 
Special Olympics, S4TL (Seminar For Tomorrow’s Leaders), the Student of the Month Awards (Dixie 
Hollins High School - Pinellas Park High School – Richard Sanders School), two St. Petersburg 
College scholarships, Adopt – a – Road Project, Ronald Mc Donald House Meals Service and 
Pinellas Park Girls Inc. Every year at Christmas time, our Rotary Club provides food baskets to the 
needy of Pinellas Park. We also contribute heavily to worldwide projects for polio-plus and a food 
program for the poor in Haiti. These are just some of the examples of worthy causes and projects to 
which our club contributes.   As a sponsor, your company’s name will be publicized on the Power 
Point slide show displayed throughout the bowling center during our fundraiser. 
 
Thank you for your participation. If you would like more information about Rotary, please ask one of 
our Rotarians. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kevin Krauss , Bowl-A-Thon Chairman     Meeting: 
727-397-6490        Every Thursday 
Email: kevin@seminolelanes.com      12:15 P.M. 
Janet Waddell, Secretary       Banquet Masters 
727-688-6932        13355 49th St. No. 
Email: janetw6922@yahoo.com      Clearwater, Florida 
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November 4, 2019  
 
 
 
 
Dear Friend of Rotary: 
 
We call upon the business leaders in Pinellas County each year to support our Pinellas Park Rotary 
Club’s Bowl-A-Thon, Silent Auction and Raffle.  By doing so, you enable the Rotary to fund some very 
worthwhile organizations as you can see by the enclosed card. 
 
Our 33rd annual fundraiser will be held on March 4, 2020 at Seminole Lanes, 8668 Park Blvd., 
Seminole, Florida. 
 
As a lane sponsor, your donation of $100.00 will enable our Rotary Club to support the Morning Star 
School for Exceptional Children, the Boy’s and Girl’s Club of Pinellas Park, the Pinellas Park Library, 
Special Olympics, S4TL (Seminar For Tomorrow’s Leaders), the Student of the Month Awards (Dixie 
Hollins High School - Pinellas Park High School – Richard Sanders School), two St. Petersburg 
College scholarships, Adopt – a – Road Project, Ronald Mc Donald House Meals Service and 
Pinellas Park Girls Inc. Every year at Christmas time, our Rotary Club provides food baskets to the 
needy of Pinellas Park. We also contribute heavily to worldwide projects for polio-plus and a food 
program for the poor in Haiti. These are just some of the examples of worthy causes and projects to 
which our club contributes.   As a sponsor, your company’s name will be publicized on the Power 
Point slide show displayed throughout the bowling center during our fundraiser. 
 
Thank you for your participation. If you would like more information about Rotary, please ask one of 
our Rotarians. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kevin Krauss , Bowl-A-Thon Chairman     Meeting: 
727-397-6490        Every Thursday 
Email: kevin@seminolelanes.com      12:15 P.M. 
Janet Waddell, Secretary       Banquet Masters 
727-688-6932        13355 49th St. No. 
Email: janetw6922@yahoo.com      Clearwater, Florida 
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 THE ROTARY CLUB OF PINELLAS PARK THANKS YOU FOR YOUR GENEROUS GIFT. 
 YOUR GIFT WILL BE USED BY THE AUCTION/RAFFEL COMMITTEE DURING OUR 
 MARCH 7, 2020 BOWL-A-THON AT SEMINOLE LANES. 
 

GIFTS:       
 

VALUE:       
 
 YOUR DONATION ALONG WITH THOSE OF OTHER LOCAL MERCHANTS, MAKE OUR  
 BOWL-A-THON A TREMENDOUS SUCCESS! 
 
 THE MONEY RAISED DURING OUR BOWL-A-THON ALLOWS US TO SUPPORT THE 
 FOLLOWING: 

• MORNING STAR SCHOOL FOR EXCEPTIONAL CHILDREN 
• SEMINAR FOR TOMORROW’S LEADERS 
• TWO YEARLY STUDENT SCHOLARSHIPS AT ST. PETERSBURG COLLEGE 
• BOYS & GIRLS CLUB OF PINELLAS PARK 
• SPECIAL OLYMPICS 
• STUDENT OF THE MONTH AWARDS (DIXIE HOLLINS HIGH SCHOOL - 

PINELLAS PARK HIGH SCHOOL - RICHARD SANDERS SCHOOL) 
• PINELLAS PARK GIRLS INC. 
• ADOPT-A-ROAD 
• RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE MEAL SERVICES 
• FOOD BASKETS FOR THE NEEDY OF PINELLAS PARK AT CHRISTMAS 

TIME 
• WORLDWIDE PROJECTS FOR POLIO-PLUS AND A FOOD PROGRAM FOR 

THE POOR IN HAITI. 
 
 THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 Kevin Krauss , Bowl-A-Thon Chairman     Meeting: 
 727-397-6490        Every Thursday 
 Email: kevin@seminolelanes.com      12:15 P.M. 
 Janet Waddell, Secretary       Banquet Masters 

727-688-6932        13355 49th St. No. 
Email: janetw6922@yahoo.com      Clearwater, Florida 
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May 7, 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
On behalf of the Rotary Club of Pinellas Park, I want to thank you for your recent gift supporting our 
33rd Annual Bowl-A-Thon, Silent Auction and Raffle.  Your gifts and contributions make it all happen. 
 
As a result of your generosity, the Rotary Club of Pinellas Park will be giving back to our community 
all year long.  We could not build a better and stronger community without your support. 
 
We would be pleased to have you join us as our guest for lunch at any one of our meetings. 
Our club meets each Thursday at 12:15 pm at Banquet Masters, 13355 49th St. No., Clearwater, 
Florida.  If “Service Above Self” is part of your personal belief system, come and be with us. 
 
Again, thank you for your contribution. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Kevin Krauss , Bowl-A-Thon Chairman      
727-397-6490         
Email: kevin@seminolelanes.com       
Janet Waddell, Secretary        
727-688-6932         
Email: janetw6922@yahoo.com       
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